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Group games and ice lollies at Princess Christian Care Home

Here at Princess Christian Care Home we have been spending lots of time enjoying outside activities recently, as the

weather has been so nice.

On Thursday 3 June our residents came together in our wonderful gazebo for skittles and parachute games, followed by tasty ice

lollies!

We are all looking forward to arriving in France next week, on our Around the World with Nellsar Cruise – see you there!

 


